
November 6, 2023 

 

A regular board meeting of the Mid Peninsula School District Board of Education was called to order by President 

Bob VanDamme at 4:00 P.M. 

 

Present:  Bob VanDamme, President  Absent:  Mandi Lippens, Trustee  

Dale Schneider, Treasurer    Cheryl Patrick, Secretary 

Gary Kivioja, Trustee     Delores Englund, Vice President 

John Albertson, Trustee 

Eric VanDamme, Superintendent  

Public Comments 

Patty O’Neal thanked everyone. She is actively in the school and at the board meetings. She’d like to bring 

everyone’s attention to all the positives of the culture of care and positives within the district. 

 

A motion was made by Dale Schneider, seconded by John Albertson to approve the agenda as presented. Motion 

carried. 4-0 

 

A motion was made by Dale Schneider, seconded by Gary Kivioja to approve the minutes of the October 16, 2023 

regular board meeting. Motion carried. 4-0 

 

A motion was made by John Albertson, seconded by Gary Kivioja to approve the October 2023 bills. Motion 

carried. 4-0  

 

Old Business 

Joel Rennie presented the audited financial statements for year ended June 30, 2023. A motion was made by Dale 

Schneider, seconded by John Albertson to accept the audited financial statements as presented. Motion carried. 4-0 

 

New Business 

The NEOLA policy updates/revisions/additions were presented, 1st reading. 

 

Superintendent/Principal Report 

The Superintendent asked Brenda Barron to give the teachers update. Brenda reported on the following topics: 

pumpkin patch and hayride, students are preparing for Veterans Day with art work, Kindergarten is working on 

sound and letters, Third grade new ELA curriculum, and Fifth grade Friday at Bay. 

 

The Superintendent reported on the following topics: Veterans Day Program-November 10th @ 9:00 a.m. in the 

gym, hayride, Hayes Corn Maze reward trip, attending IEP and Rotary meeting, and Lauren Possi staying on after 

long term sub teaching. 

 

Athletic Director Report 

JH Boys have a home game tonight. Working on filing up the JV/V dates. 

 

Correspondence-None 

 

Board Member Comments 

Bob VanDamme-The district has a family atmosphere. The kids are what make our school and the parents, staff, 

administration, and board members do a fantastic job. 

 

A motion was made by Dale Schneider, seconded by Gary Kivioja to adjourn the meeting at 4:44 p.m. Motion 

carried. 4-0  

              

      _________________________________________ 

       Cheryl Patrick, Secretary 

       Mid Peninsula School District 

       Board of Education  


